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From: "Yasny, Ron@Energy" <Ron.Yasny@energy.ca.gov>
To: Energy - Docket Optical System <Docket@energy.ca.gov>
Date: 4/17/2012 12:08 PM
Subject: FW: Skylight Law Changes

Please Docket   12-BSTD-1

-----Original Message-----
From: Rick Work [mailto:Rick@drtroutnerandassociates.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2012 8:39 AM
To: Shirakh, Maziar@Energy
Subject: Skylight Law Changes

Mazi Shirakh
California Energy Commission

My name is Rick Troutner and I am a general contractor that has paid for specialized training to become 
a Velux 5-Star skylight installer. I have also committed resources to become a Velux skylight dealer with 
a territory in NorthernCalifornia.

My business is now primarily old skylight replacement and new skylight installations.

Your proposed changes in the current laws regarding Title 24, part 6 skylight U-Factors and SHGU along 
with maximum sizes will cripple mine and every other dealer/installer in California. It would render all 
skylight inventory in California non-compliant and un- installable thus eliminating the majority of my 
business and the skylight industry in California.

Please consider the impact that eliminating an entire industry will have on the economy and on the 
construction trades that will be effected. 

Thank you.

Rick Troutner
D.R. Troutner & Associates
CA. Lic. B-# 774516
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